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 
ATTENTION PARENTS/GUARDIANS OF STUDENTS 

IN THE LAKE FOREST SCHOOL DISTRICT: 

 

During the 2023-2024 school year, the Lake Forest Child Nutrition 

Program will NOT CHARGE FOR THE BREAKFAST OR LUNCH MEALS 
 

 

The Child Nutrition Program will operate under the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) 

for this school year.  CEP will allow Child Nutrition Services to provided nutritious meals 

at no cost to any of our students. 

 

Students WILL still need money in their accounts if parents/guardians allow them to 

purchase any extras (seconds, snacks, cookies, ice cream, etc.). 

 

Please note:  As in previous years, your child’s account balance will roll over to the new 

school year. 

 

Payments to accounts can be made at the school cafeteria register with cash or check.  

Parents can also create an account online at MYSCHOOLBUCKS.COM.  They can use the 

account to look at the student balances (for free), or an online payment can be made to 

the student account for a fee of $2.95 per transaction. 

 

 

If you have questions, please contact:  Jennifer Montano, 302-284-3020, ext. 111 or 

email at Jennifer.Montano@LF.K12.DE.US. 
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